
Disclaimer: My comments are general and should never be
substituted for professional legal, investment or taxation advice.

Hi….Strataman here,

We all love a bit of renovating, and Strata dwellers 

are no different. The only difference is that approval is 

required when renovating in a Strata building.

The recent changes to the Strata legislation have made 

this process clearer. A minor renovation with a lasting 

impact, such as installing floorboards, renovating a 

kitchen or reconfiguring a wall requires a 50% approval 

at a general meeting. 

Always ensure that you obtain approval before 

commencing your works. Tune in next week for details 

on major renovations.

Go to www.strataman.com.au/QandA.html for all  

the latest on the new Strata Legislation.

See you next week!
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